
June 2024 BAHC Meeting Minutes 
 
Attendees 
 Henry Morrison, Pete Davies, Glen Schimmelpfennig, Ron & Cathy Jensen, Don 
Hughes, Dil Strasser, John Hanson, Jim Thornton and Bo Hall. 
  
Prior to the meeting we met at Dil Strasser's storage facility to do an assessment of the 
3 Healeys that he has in mothballs. All three cars appeared to be complete but it wasn't 
possible to inspect the cars underneath or on some of the sides due to space 
constraints and the inability to jack them up. All engines appeared to be complete and 
Dil mentioned that they had all been running when they were parked approximately 20+ 
years ago. Hopefully we can investigate them more closely at a later date. Dil is 
presently thinking about what his next move. 
  
New Business 
  
June 15th, British Field Day. Liberty Park  in Salt Lake City,  8am 
Registration is $20 for as many vehicles as you enter.  
More Info and registration sheet for downloading; https://www.britishfieldday.com/ 
  
June 22nd. Springville run to Dennis and Cay Walkingshaw's. More info from Dennis 
will follow shortly. If you plan on attending please RSVP to them so they have a head 
count for food. dbw55@comcast.net 
  
  
July13th.  We discussed the upcoming rally and it was agreed upon that instead of 
having people man a checkpoint we will be using an app called "Richta".  It will be 
easier to tabulate the results and keep an eye on how the rally is progressing from a 
laptop computer. Without having to staff checkpoints more people from our club will be 
able to participate.  More info to follow from Henry Morrison. 
  
Thanks to all that attended. 
  
Pete D. 
BAHC Secretary 
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